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Shobnall Primary School, Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 2BB

Telephone:  01283 239100     Facsimile: 01283 239105
E-mail:  headteacher@shobnall.staffs.sch.uk
Thursday 12th January 2017
Dear Parents, 
We would like to take this opportunity of thanking you for your kind and thoughtful Christmas   wishes and gifts and we wish you and your children a very Happy New Year!

Your children have now settled happily into their Nursery and Reception year and seem to have returned to school refreshed for the exciting year ahead!

Please find attached the topic grids for this term, highlighting what will be covered in our class.  Many thanks to all the parents who returned their interest sheet on our current topic on Superheroes.  Following on from some of your suggestions we will be organising some fun sessions for the children, enabling them to demonstrate their creative skills as well as taking part in a dressing up day!  Further information will be given out soon.
If you have any questions, queries, or worries, please come in and see us either informally or by making an appointment which is convenient to all – we are always here to help.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs T Farrington                              Mrs C Wheeler

Reception Teacher                          Nursery Teacher
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Head Teacher:  R. Cruise

